
Park Board Meeting Minutes 
July 2, 2018 

 
The July 2, 2018 Cascade Park Board meeting was called to order by Chairman Boyle at 5:00 p.m.  Board 
members Brad Boffeli and Dave Curry were present. Board member Rausch and Manternach was absent.  
 
Motion by Curry, second by Boffeli to approve the agenda – all ayes. 
 
Motion by Curry, second by Boffeli to approve the meeting minutes from June 4, 2018– all ayes. 
 
The Board reviewed the June month end financials for the park and pool.  
 
The Board reviewed the park rental agreements. Due to some problems recently at the Community Park, the 
City Administrator suggested we add an actual charge if the park is not cleaned up by the renter. Additionally, 
the police department will be driving through the area more often and a trail cam will be placed. The Board 
suggested charging $50 if the park is not cleaned up. Motion by Curry, second by Boffeli to charge $50 for not 
cleaning up after an event at the park and to include this on the rental agreement – all ayes. 
 
The Board began looking at the area where the Oak Hill Park will be to lay out a plan. It was suggested that at 
the August meeting we will go out to the location and then draw up a plan for Council to see. Motion by Curry, 
second by Boffeli to visit the location of the Oak Hill Park at the August meeting - all ayes. 
 
The Chairman told the Board that a farmer has offered to mow and bale up part of the Oak Hill park area. The 
old bleaches will be eventually moved to the soccer fields. The Lyman Dillon marker will be placed at 
Riverview Park and the plaque will be placed on a stone. Motion by Boffeli, second by Curry to approve up to 
$1,000 for the plaque and the placement of the stone in Riverview park – all ayes. 
 
With nothing further, motion by Curry, second by Boffeli to adjourn the meeting at 5:19p.m. – all ayes. 
 
 
 
Deanna McCusker, City Administrator  


